
Path at East end going 
towards south side. 
Trip hazards on uneven 
paving 

Path on South side at east end. 
Trip hazards on uneven paving 

South path going towards  
Godstone Road.  The double-width 
pavers is the current route for 
wheelchairs as wide enough for 
them.  The path after the South 
door goes to single width pavers, 
which is not wide enough 

South door step - where 
the flat entrance will go in. 

We currently put out 2 
metal ramps for  
wheelchairs to come into 
the church. 

These 2 paths 
are not wide 
enough for 
wheelchairs to 
use 



Path around drain 
cover which can be 
seen in photo to left. 
 
Trip hazard. 

Path at West End going towards 
Clareville Road. 
 
This is the current wheelchair access 
and is very uneven. 

Path to Clareville Road at 
West end, where  
wheelchairs currently 
come in. 
 
Sloping and a trip hazard. 

Path at West End just past drain  
cover. 
 
Trip hazards on current wheelchair 
access. 



There is no current 
path from West door 
to the North door - 
just grass. 
 

← 
 
Wheelchairs are not 
able to access all the 
grounds. 

North path from East 
end. 
 
Not wide enough. 

North path from 
North door going  
towards Godstone 
Road. 
 
This is not too bad, 
but not wide enough 
for wheelchairs. 



Path from Godstone Road    
towards the South side. 
 
Not suitable for wheelchairs. 

The path from Godstone Road gets very wet and 
muddy down by the gate, and the incline and  
surface is not suitable for wheelchairs.   
 
There is no proper join with the paving slabs to 
the left or the right, making it impossible for 
wheelchairs to get to the solid path without  
manual intervention.  Even that is hard work. 
 
The solid path is not wide enough for  
wheelchairs, so impossible for them to enter 
from Godstone Road, which is where most would 
prefer to come in. 

Path from East end 
going towards  
Godstone Road 





We are having a resin-bonded gravel path bordered by bricks, 
that will go all the way around the church.  There will be a   
disabled dropping off point/parking for tradesmen at the West 
end. 

Limpsfield Church have that type of path. 

Photos below give you an idea of what our path will look like. 

This is a maintenance free and hard wearing surface, though 
more expensive than other surfaces. 


